

February 10, 2025

Dear Residents,

Winter Weather Alert: Snow and Ice Forecast - Please Prepare

Dear Residents,

With snow and ice in the forecast, we want to remind everyone to be prepared for potential winter conditions. To ensure proper plowing and clear pathways, please move your vehicles to the front parking spots as soon as possible.

This will allow our snow removal team to efficiently clear the area and make sure the community remains safe and accessible.

We encourage you to stay warm, drive safely, and avoid unnecessary travel during the storm. Your cooperation is greatly appreciated as we work to keep our neighborhood safe.

Thank you for your attention, and please don't hesitate to reach out with any questions.

Stay safe and warm!

Best Regards,

Cindy Collins

Property Manager

